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Public Notice 
Notice is hereby given that a Public 
Hearing on the proposed 2021 
Budget will be held on Monday, 
November 9th, 2020 @ 6:30 p.m. 
during the regularly scheduled 
meeting of the Chenequa Village 
Board at the Village Hall located at 
31275 W County Road K, in the 
Village of Chenequa.  
 

The budget is available for review  
at the Village Hall during 

business hours. 
 

Tax Collection 
Tax bills will be mailed between the 
last week of November and the first 
week of December. Only the first 
installment of tax payments may be 
made at the Village Hall during 
normal business hours.  
 

Second installments should be sent 
to the Waukesha County Treasurer 
at the County’s address, which you 
can find on your tax bill. Payments 
received on or before December 31, 
2020 at noon will be receipted as a 
2020 payment.  
 

You may pay your bill online by 
credit/debit card or by electronic 
check using Point and Pay. There is 
a $1.50 fee for electronic check 
(eCheck) and a $10 fee associated for 
transactions greater than $10,000. 
 

To pay online go to: 
ttp://tax.waukeshacounty.gov 

 

 

Johns Disposal 
Thanksgiving – November 26th 

Collection will be delayed by one day 

The Village Hall will be closed 
Thursday, November 26th & 

Friday, November 27th in 
observance of Thanksgiving. 

 

Please be sure to fill out 2021 Snow Plow Agreements and  
2021 Dog License Applications. 

 

 

Welcome! 

 
 

Steven Chochola has joined the Village of 
Chenequa’s Police Department as a Part-
Time Patrol Officer.   
 
Steven is a Full-Time Patrol Officer with the 
Village of Pewaukee Police Department and 
has extensive experience as a Boat Patrol 
Officer for Lauderdale Lakes Water Patrol.   
 
Should you see him around, please 
introduce yourself and welcome him to the 
Village.  

 
Foresty Department and Driveway Clearance 

With winter just around the corner, our Forestry department will likely be out 
plowing within the next few weeks. It is important to take a detailed look at your 
driveway and surrounding vegetation to ensure our plow vehicles will be able to 
adequately serve you.  Ordinance 5.23 (Driveway Regulations) requires that foliage 
must be a minimum of 2’ outside the driveway edges with a minimum height of 10’ 
to overhanging foliage. Failure to clear and trim this brush will directly result in 
damage to emergency response vehicles and plow trucks. If your driveway is not 
passable with our large equipment, snow plowing services may be temporarily 
suspended.  

Additionally, please remember to install plow markers to delineate the edges of 
your driveway. Not marking your driveway makes it extremely difficult to locate 
the driveway boundaries and often results in landscape damage. The Village of 
Chenequa may not plow your driveway if it is not properly marked. 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Tax Levy Update 

The proposed 2021 tax levy is $1,938,890 with a proposed tax rate of                      
3.81609144 per thousand (a tax rate decrease of .153%). 
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